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CHESTERFIELD HOSPITAL RE-DEVELOPMENT PROJECT UPDATE









Friday 1st June 2012 

Dear Neighbour,

What’s happened this past week
· Demolition works to the final part of the former hospital building has been ongoing and is almost complete to ground level.

· Crushing of demolition rubble into the area cleared at the Fosseway end of the site has been ongoing and we now have a huge stockpile of crushed stone.

· More unwanted demolition waste has been removed with muck-away lorries in use throughout the week and we have carefully managed the flow of these lorries so as not to interrupt the flow of traffic through the village.

· The front elevation of the site has been tided up and we’re flying the flag for Her Majesty’s Jubilee.
· Please note that the site will be operational on Saturday 2nd June from 8am until no later than 1pm. The site will then be closed until Wednesday 6th.

What’s happening next week

· Demolition of the final piece of the former hospital building will continue as will the removal of the basement foundations.

· More unwanted demolition waste will be removed from site using the fleet of muck-away lorries.

· Piling for the basement of the new building will commence at the Fosseway end of the site.
· Finally, a reminder that on Wednesday evening we will be holding our public information meeting, please see details below

Steve 









Steve Nicholson, Nuffield Health Site Manager, Chesterfield Re-development Project.

Telephone: 07917 240937
Email: thechesterfieldenquiries@nuffieldhealth.com
Public Information Meeting





Nuffield Health together with our project partners Vinci Construction UK Ltd would like to invite you to a





Public Information Meeting


at


The Orangery, Goldney Hall, Lower Clifton Hill


on


Wednesday 6th June from 5.30pm to 7.30pm.





The purpose of the meeting will be





To provide you with information on the project to date


To update you on the progress on site so far


To provide you with information on the project going forward


To listen to your views on the project to date


To discuss any concerns that you may have on the project going forward











